
Some Important Points to 
Consider 

 
First, Owners should look out for one another’s properties.  This 
can be particularly important for those who live in Red Water part-
time or those who travel frequently. 
 
Second, "Crime Watch” signs are posted at the front and back 
entrances of the Red Water subdivision.  Signage can help deter 
potential criminal acts; it sends the message that residents care 
about their neighborhood. 
  
Third, lighting can also serve to deter crime in the community; 
well-lit areas and homes are less likely to be vandalized.   
  
Fourth, orderly and well-maintained homes and lawns also help to 
reduce vulnerability to crime. 
 
Please keep an eye out for unfamiliar people or vehicles in the 
neighborhood but do so without profiling; awareness is key. If you 
don’t have a neighbor or someone to look after your home while 
you are away, please call or text Cathi Lapp at 262-388-0870.   
  
Everyone, do your part, look out for one another, turn on exterior 
lights, keep your property well-maintained and help take a Bite 
Out of Crime!  However, should an owner need to report a crime 
the following numbers can be used.   
  

911, or Calloway County Sheriff’s 
Office: 270-753-3151 or 800-511-1670 

 


